
   

Thanks to people who have donated books – we are very grateful  
Friday 21st June 19       

   
 

Hemingbrough’s Got Talent 

Drummers, dancers, singers, 

comedians, and karate 

demonstrations have given us a 

week of wonderful talent! 

The final took place this 

afternoon and the results 

were...drumroll….. 

 

 
 

All children who were involved 

as finalists, highly commended 

acts, sound technicians, 

backstage crew, production 

assistants or presenters have 

been invited to Hemingbrough’s 

Got Talent on Tour next Friday. 

Letters should come home today 

to parents of those children 

taking part.   

 

Please see the letter on the next 

page for details of how to book 

tickets for the show – all 

welcome.  

School Snippets  
www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk         

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk           Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Chappell 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Upcoming Events… 

• Mon 24th June 

• Cross Country pm 

• Selby High Experience Day Y5 all 

day 

• After School Clubs  

• Summer Games (PM) 

• Balanceability (PM) 

• Choir (PM) 

 

• Tues 25th June  

• Before School Clubs  

Athletics KS1 (8.15am) 

• Swimming Y3 (whatever the 

weather – the pool is heated) 

After School Clubs 

• Athletics KS2 (PM) 

• Couch to 5K (PM) 

Thurs 27th June 

• Before School Clubs  

• Good Morning Hemingbrough 

(8.15) 

After School Cubs 

• Multisports (PM) 

• Origami (PM) 

Fri 28th June 

• Tuck shop 

• Find Out Fridays Y1 & Y4 

• Non Uniform Day 

• Talent Show “On Tour” 6.30pm 

 

 

Top Ten 

1. Holly Jasmine T (Y4) 

2. Alex D (Y5) 

3. Elsa H (Y2) 

4. Darcy E (Y2) 

5. Lewis J (Y5) 

6. Jack G (Y6) 

7. Ryli C (Y3) 

8. Harry T (y3) 

9. Blake C (Y5) 

10. Samuel H (Y5) 

Attendance 

Winners 

Y2 Willow 

 

 

 

 

Please see our website 

for updated Term 

Dates for 19/20. The 

May Day bank holiday 

has changed. 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://hemingbrough.eschools.co.uk/website/term_dates/262388
https://hemingbrough.eschools.co.uk/website/term_dates/262388


 

 

 

 

OUR! 

As you know, this week is our school annual talent show. Unfortunately, it is impossible to allow parents 

etc. to come and watch but, as usual, we will be taking the show ‘on tour’ (well, in the School Hall!). This 

is an opportunity for all parents, family, friends and neighbours to enjoy performances by our very 

talented children. 

Hemingbrough’s Got Talent on Tour will take place on Friday 28th June at 6.30pm. 

The winner, runners up and all finalists will be invited to perform as well as some ‘highly commended’ acts 

from the daily heats.  The children should now know if they will be performing. 

If your child is involved please ensure you let us know via the school office if they are not available to 

perform. Even if your child is not involved please feel free to come and watch – I can promise you it will 

be an entertainment extravaganza! 

As with any school performance, tickets (which are £1 each) will be limited to ensure we meet health 

and safety regulations. Children, including babies, in the audience must have a ticket.   

Please log on to Parentpay to book and pay for your tickets (maximum 5 tickets per family), by 

Wednesday 26th June. The school office can provide you with assistance with Parentpay if required. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Chappell 

Headteacher 


